
QUARTERLY PROGRESS REPORT 4 
 
Study Title:       Coordination of Pavement Activities in the Northeast 
                           Project Number – TPF-5(62) 
                           
Research Agency:   Connecticut Transportation Institute 
                                 179 Middle Turnpike U-202 
                                 Storrs, Connecticut 06259-5202 
 
Project Started:   July 1, 2003 
Funds Programmed:  $80,240 
Funds Spent & Encumbered as of 3/31/04:  $ 80,240 
Period Reported:   4/1/04 – 6/30/04 
Date Report Prepared: 6/11/04 
 
Work Items: Below are listed by task the work performed during this quarter. 
 
         1. Policies and Procedures for the project have been reviewed and comments 
requested from all states. The document has been delivered to ConnDOT for subsequent 
distribution  
 
 A summary of work performed for the project during FY 2004 was prepared and 
reviewed by ConnDOT and FHWA staff. A final version of the report is attached. 
 
         2. Coordination – See Summary Report. 
 
         3. Website –. The website has been uploaded and is functioning. The address is: ---- 
http://www.cti.uconn.edu/ti/pavement/index.htm    Update instructions are being 
developed and will be implemented on or before 6/30/04. 
 
        4. Library – Cataloging continues. Pertinent citations of reports on pavement issues 
are being summarized and access hyperlinked in the website (3 above). 
 
Problems Encountered:  None 

 
1. The Principal Investigator will be leaving the CTI 6/30/04. Mr. James Mahoney, 

CapLab Operations Manager will replace me. 
 

Significant Findings:  Website operational. 
 
 
 As stated before I will be leaving CTI on 6/30/04. It has been my great pleasure to 
have worked with all of you on this important effort. I hope you will give Jim Mahoney 
the same cooperation you extended to me. 
 
Thank You   Charles E. Dougan, June 11, 2004 


